2017 Economic Development Meeting
Tuesday, February 6, 2018     Meeting opened at 8:00AM @ Town Office
Present: Kelly Dearborn-Luce, Administrative Assistant; Mike Tardiff, CNHRPC; Liz Robinson, Public Member/Realtor; and Jay Hickey, Zoning Compliance Officer.
	Meeting opened at 8:00am.


Kelly spoke about the deliberative session that was held last Saturday.  The warrant article for 79-E will be voted on in March. Chris Bowes spoke on the tax incentive at the deliberative session and read the synopsis.  Mike Tardiff has copies of the packets for distribution before the vote in March. Kelly will advertise it on the web site. 

The members discussed names of the ERZ for the 4 signs.  Liz suggested researching some old deeds and some areas which had historical names.  The signs will need to be ordered by April.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Mike spoke about advertising the ERZ, tax incentives and has information regarding “ChooseNH.comsite” to help with advertising.  Kelly said the new web site will not be up and running for a while.

The water district and future expansion was discussed again.  Kelly noted that the warrant article for $10,000 is to be voted on in March. Don Harty explained to the audience at the deliberative session. Mike suggested contacting Gary Lynn at DES to inquire about funding for future water expansion.


Meeting adjourned at 8:55AM


There will be no March meeting due to voting week – the next meeting will be held on April 2, 2018 at 8:00AM at Town Office.

				
Respectfully submitted, Kelly Dearborn-Luce
												2/6/18
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